
From: Matt Caron <nhmcaron@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, January 22, 2021 10:27 AM 
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Pennichuck Proposed Rate Increase 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
Good morning, 

 

I am a resident of Litchfield, NH residing at 144 Pinecrest Road and am writing you to strongly 

oppose these rate increases.  Pennichuck does not deserve the amount of increases they are 

propsing, at their current rates they are exceedingly high for water usage.  I would implore the 

commision to deeply dive into the proposal and examine the merits of the stated need by 

Pennichuck for such an excessive increase in rates.  The proposal should not be allowed through 

without a comprehensive review.  If it is determined there is a basis for these increases, a phased 

in approach should be considered over MULTIPLE years so as to not unduely burden the 

citizens of these communities post pandemic. 

 

Thank you for your full and in depth consideration. 

Matt Caron 

603-548-0527 
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